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OFFICE: (417) 868-4040
FAX: (417) 868-4830

June 15, 2020

VIA email transmission to: sunshinerequest.com

Sunshine Request.com
No address provided

RE: Sunshine Law Request received June 11, 2020 re: Detective Joshua/Jeremy Flynn

To Whom It May Concern,

On June 11, 2020, the Greene County Clerk’s Office received your request for information
regarding a Greene County detective. Specifically, your request said “| believe that Detective
Joshua/Jeremy Flynn was a Greene County detective, who may have been removed from his
duties (I do not have a specific timeline to provide). | would like to know the reason for his
removal, and whether he is allowed to work as law enforcement in the state of Missouri. If it was
determined that he is no longer allowed to work as law enforcement in the state of Missouri,
please provide any public information around the reason for this determination.”

We have checked our records and we do not have an employee by the name of Joshua or Jeremy
Flynn, nor have we ever. Therefore, we have nothing to provide.

If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at 417-829-6684 or by email at
vpetersen@greenecountymo.gov.

Sincerely,
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Valerie Petersen
Paralegal, Greene County Sheriff's Office

1010 N. BOONVILLE AVENUE * SPRINGFIELD, MISSOURI 65802
WWW.GREENECOUNTYMO.GOV/SHERIFF



